
 

We all have responsibilities for health and safety and the environment while at work. If you have any suggestions for improving health 
and safety or environmental performance in the company then please let us know. For further information on all health and safety 
matters please visit our intranet site (click here) 
 

Anti-5G ‘boobytrapped’ posters Safety Bulletin – June 2020 

 
Our Roads team received the following bulletin from a client relating to ‘Boobytrapped’ anti-5G posters.  

Please see the below that was circulated by the LoTAG health and safety team yesterday: 

‘It’s been brought to our attention that ‘anti-5G’ protesters have been 

sticking posters on various street furniture including telephone 

infrastructure, electricity cabinets and lamp posts. Some of these posters 

have blades or other ‘sharps’ placed behind them, in a deliberate 

attempt to injure anyone who attempts to remove them. 

If any posters or stickers with ‘anti-5G’ messages are found stuck to any 

street furniture, infrastructure, lamp posts where diffusion tubes are 

fixed, etc., DO NOT attempt to remove them. 

If such a poster is found report it to the Police.’ 

There was a suggestion that the Police may not wish to be informed of all posters 

unless they do appear to be ‘boobytrapped’.  Reports may come through the usual 

channels to Veolia/FMC so please advise staff to take care. 

 Visit our website: www.lotag.co.uk 

Follow us on twitter: https://twitter.com/LoTAGGroup2 

 

Remember, Think Safe, Act safe, Be Safe. 

Thank you for assistance and cooperation.  Andy Hulme Head of HS&E. 
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